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Senator Ronaldson asked: -Mr Mrdak, has there been any damage reported to 
suite MG-8 since October 2008 that you are aware of? 
 
Senator Faulkner-It sounds like it is a matter for the Department of 
Parliamentary Services. Anyway, let's just check. 
 
Senator RONALDSON-I was asking Mr Mrdak. If he has not got that I will put 
it on notice. 
 
Mr Mrdak-I have not heard of any such reports. 
 
Answer:  No.  We have been advised by the Department of Parliamentary Services 
that there has been no damage reported to suite MG-8 since October 2008. 


